
 

 

 

 

 

 

Food Bank donations are desperately 

needed. 

Please donate any of the following: 

Tins of vegetables, fruit, soup 

Cereals: Porridge, Cornflakes 

Other items such as Rice and Pasta 

Jam or Marmalade.  (These can be 

homemade but please label them clearly 

as homemade) 

The Strathendrick Singers are holding 2 Christmas 

concerts, in Gartmore Village Hall on Sunday, 4th 

December, and in Killearn Kirk on Sunday, 11th 

December.   The concerts promise to be a celebration of 

choral music for the festive season, both traditional and 

modern.   In the Killearn concert, singers from Balfron 

High School and Douglas Academy will join the Singers to 

perform the feature, Bob Chilcott’s beautiful On 

Christmas Night which traces the Christmas story from 

the fall of Adam to the birth of Christ. 

 


